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11.1 

REPORT 3 - 2025 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee presents its third for 2025 and 

recommends: 

 

MSTSAC-0021-2025 

That the Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee 2025 Work Plan be received, as 

presented.  

(MSTSAC-0021-2025) 

 

MSTSAC-0022-2025 

1. That Junaid Shah and Mario Matteazzi, Citizen members of the Mississauga School 

Traffic Safety Action Committee, be authorized to attend the 2025 Ontario Traffic Council 

Summit, on April 30 to May 2, 2025 in Muskoka, Ontario, and that the costs for 

registration, and travel of up to $5000 be allocated from the 2025 Mississauga School 

Traffic Safety Action Committee budget. 

2. That Louise Goegan, Citizen member of the Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action 

Committee, be authorized to attend the 2025 Ontario Traffic Council (OTC) Summit, on 

May 1, 2025, in Muskoka, Ontario, where she will be recognized as an Honourary Life 

Member at the President’s Dinner, and that the costs for mileage and related expenses, 

not exceeding $600, be allocated from the 2025 Mississauga School Traffic Safety 

Action Committee budget. 

3. That the Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee members who attend the 

2025 Ontario Traffic Council Annual Conference on April 30 to May 2, 2025 report back 

to the Committee, summarizing the sessions they attended at a future Mississauga 

School Traffic Safety Action Committee meeting. 

(MSTSAC-0022-2025) 

 

MSTSAC-0023-2025 

That the Mississauga School Traffic Safety Action Committee Site Inspection Statistics Report 

for April 2025, be received. 

(MSTSAC-0023-2025) 

 

MSTSAC-0024-2025 

That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard in front of St. 

Helen Catholic Elementary School, at the intersection of Truscott Drive and Buckby Road, for 

the students attending St. Helen Catholic Elementary School. 

11.1 
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(MSTSAC-0024-2025) 

(Ward 2) 

 

MSTSAC-0025-2025 

1. That the warrants are no longer met for the retention of the two crossing guards at the 

intersection of Central Parkway East and Burnhamthorpe Road East for the students 

attending Briarwood Public School and that the two crossing guards to be removed at 

the end of the 2024 - 2025 school year on June 30, 2025. 

2. That once the recommendation to remove the crossing guards has been adopted by 

Council, that the Principal of Briarwood Public School be requested to advise all parents 

and students that two crossing guards at the intersection of Central Parkway East and 

Burnhamthorpe Road East will be removed permanently at the end of the 2024 - 2025 

school year on June 30, 2025. 

(MSTSAC-0025-2025) 

(Ward 4) 

 

MSTSAC-0026-2025 

That Transportation and Works be requested to: 

a. Review the signage on Woodlawn Avenue at the intersection of Queen Street East and 

Woodlawn Avenue and replace faded signage, for the students attending Mentor 

College. 

b. Paint ladder markings on Woodlawn Avenue at the south leg of the intersection 

of Queen Street East and Woodlawn Avenue, for the students attending Mentor College. 

(MSTSAC-0026-2025) 

(Ward 1) 

 

MSTSAC-0027-2025 

1. That the warrants have not been met for the placement of a school crossing guard at the 

west leg of the intersection of Copenhagen Road and Joliette Crescent for the students 

of St. Richard Catholic Elementary School. 

2. That Transportation and Works be requested to install "no stopping" corner prohibitions 

on Joliette Crescent, at the west leg of the intersection of Copenhagen Road and Joliette 

Crescent for the students attending St. Richard Catholic Elementary School. 

(MSTSAC-0027-2025) 

(Ward 9) 

 

MSTSAC-0028-2025 

1. That the warrants are no longer met for the retention of the second crossing guard at the 

southeast corner of the intersection at Glen Erin Drive and Duncairn Drive/Burnford Trail, 

for the students attending Divine Mercy Catholic Elementary School and Middlebury 

Public School. 
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2. That the Principals of Divine Mercy Catholic Elementary School and Middlebury Public 

School be requested to advise parents and students that the crossing guard position at 

the southeast corner of Glen Erin Drive and Burnford Trail will be removed at the end of 

the 2024 - 2025 school year on June 30, 2025. 

3. That the Transportation and Works department be requested to paint ladder markings on 

all four legs of the intersection of Glen Erin Drive and Duncairn Drive/Burnford Trail. 

(MSTSAC-0028-2025) 

(Ward 9)  

 

MSTSAC-0029-2025 

That the Parking Enforcement in School Zone Report for March 2025, be received. 

(MSTSAC-0029-2025) 

 

MSTSAC-0030-2025 

That the Transportation and Works Action Items List for April 2025, be received. 

(MSTSAC-0030-2025) 


